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PURDUE
SCHOOL OF NUCLEAR ENGINEERING

| October 20, 1982

Chief, Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
Nuclear Regulatory Comission,

Washington, D. C. 20055

Dear Sirs:

This is to request an extension to the November 8,1982 date
to submit the revised Emergency Plan for the Purdue University

,

Reactor.

The revised plan is virtually completed but it must be co-
ordinated into the existing plans of other University, Medical,
and Governmental groups. Some delay is expected in obtaining all
of the necessary approvals. Since these other groups have various
schedules that must be considered in obtaining the necessary.

approvals we are requesting an extension to December 31, 1982 to
submit our revised plan. The plan will be submitted as soon as
these approvals are obtained.

If we can be of any further assistance in this matter please
feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

&fo <. f. 2
)

Eldon R. Stansberry
Reactor Supervisor
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